redbricks | school

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2018-19/No.61 Date- 19/11/18
To: All Parents (Class 1 to Class 11)

From: The Principal

Subject: Winter uniform circular

Dear Parents,

We request you to take a note that children are expected to come in winter uniform effective from 26"
November 2018, as a part of their regular school uniform.

Kindly refer to the Winter Uniform as mentioned below :
Girls: Navy Blue Cardigan with School logo along with Full Pants in shade of Grey.
Boys (Class 1-4) : Navy Blue Pullover with School logo along with Full Pants in shade of Grey.

Boys ( Class 5-11) : Navy Blue Pullover with School logo along with regular school trousers.

Availability:

e Navy Blue Pullovers & Cardigans are available at Pintoo Garments. Shivranjini Branch -
079 2674 3349.

e Itisadvisable to call the vendor and then go to the shop for collection of the uniform.

e In case of non availability of the winter uniform at the store. as per your wards uniform
size please ensure that you make your child wear a woollen jacket/ pullover similar to the
school’s Winter uniform (Navy Blue).

Thanking you,
With warm regards,
Mrs. Sutapa Mishra Mrs. Mona Vaidya

The Principal The Principal
Redbricks School (Class 1 to 6) Redbricks School (Class 1 to 6)



